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November 2016 

 
ADVANCE PAYMENT DISCOUNT 2017 – AUSTRALIAN CITIZENS 

 
Please find below, a payment form to complete to make an advance payment of the 2017 
tuition fees. 
 
This is applicable to Australian citizens or students with permanent residence status entitled 
to Government Grants. 
 
For full details of our fees schedules, please refer to our website http://www.tps.vic.edu.au 
under “Parent Info/School Fees” 
 
An Advance Payment Discount is offered at 2.5% for payment in full prior to Friday 13 
January 2017.  Payments are to be receipted by Friday 13 January 2017. 
 
If you would like to prepay additional years, please contact the Business Office on 9788 7724. 
 
 
Parent Name:   _____________________________________  Phone:  ________________ 
 
 
Students’ Name(s):  _________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Year Level 2017 Tuition Fee Less 2.5% Amount Payable 
by 13/01/17 

K3 – 2 day $4,788 $119.70 $4,668.30 

K3 – 3 day $7,176 $179.40 $6,996.60 

K4 $11,589 $289.73 $11,299.27 

Prep $12,120 $303.00 $11,817.00 

Year 1 $12,849 $321.23 $12,527.77 

Year 2 $14,475 $361.88 $14,113.12 

Year 3 $16,224 $405.60 $15,818.40 

Year 4 $18,891 $472.28 $18,418.72 

Year 5 $20,436 $510.90 $19,925.10 

Year 6 $20,997 $524.93 $20,472.07 

Year 7 $22,353 $558.83 $21,794.17 

Year 8 $23,718 $592.95 $23,125.05 

Year 9 $25,224 $630.60 $24,593.40 

Year 10 $25,194 $629.85 $24,564.15 

Year 11 $25,194 $629.85 $24,564.15 

Year 12 $25,194 $629.85 $24,564.15 

http://www.tps.vic.edu.au/
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Where a student is a recipient of a Scholarship, please contact the Accounts Department on 
9788 7782 to confirm the full payment discount offer. 
 
Payment Options: 
 
By BPAY 
 
Biller Code 1180 (Please use your reference number listed on previous accounts) 
New families in 2016 will need to contact the Accounts Department on 9788 7782 to obtain 
BPAY reference numbers. 
 
By Credit Card 
 
1. Online at www.tps.vic.edu.au.  Go to “Payments/School Fee Payments” on the home 

page.  You will need your BPAY reference number as listed on previous accounts. 
 
2. Telephone 1300 731 858 and follow the prompts.  You will need your BPAY reference 

number. 
 
If you wish to prepay, please complete the details and indicate the amount(s) you are 
paying in the above table.  Can you please ensure to return this form regardless of the 
payment option. 
 
The Business Office will close at 12.00 noon on Friday 16 December 2016 and re-open on 
Tuesday 3 January 2017.  If you have any queries in relation to fees or payments, please 
contact the Accounts Department on 9788 7782 or email accounts@tps.vic.edu.au. 

http://www.tps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:accounts@tps.vic.edu.au.

